
  
  
  
  

 

 
205 Willis Street • Bedford • OH • 44146 

P: 440.232.0200 • W: www.lake-shore-electric.com 

 
 
Date:  August 30, 2024 
To: Lake Shore Electric Customers 
Subject: MP 7600 Series End of Life Status 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
For over 100 years, Lake Shore Electric has strived to bring our customers quality equipment that exceeds the industry standard and 
utilizes the latest technology. As part of this effort, we recently transitioned to a new automatic transfer switch controller, the LSE 
8600, and have discontinued the MP7600 & MP7650 series. Details regarding these legacy controllers and their components are 
outlined below. 
 
 
MP7600 Controller | Obsolete 

As of January 1, 2012, Lake Shore Electric discontinued using the MP7600 Micrologic Controller within the transfer switch 
product line, which is now considered obsolete. Unfortunately, this product no longer has inventory or support, and a direct 
replacement for the MP7600 is not offered. 

 
MP7650 Controller | End of Life 

As of January 1, 2022, Lake Shore Electric placed the MP7650 Micrologic Controller in "Legacy" status and is no longer 
used in new product sales. However, after-market support for its components will remain available as field replaceable kits.   
 
 

Available Kits 
Part Number: MP7650 Controller Replacement Kit 

- Qty 1 MP7650 Controller without Communication 
- Qty 1 Overlay Controller Decal 
- Qty 1 MP7650 Controller to Relay Interface Board Ribbon Cable  
- Qty 1 4-Button Keypad 
- *The existing Lake Shore Electric ATS serial number is required to purchase this kit. All MP7650's are individually 

programmed based on the units' specifications and cannot be purchased in bulk or reprogrammed after shipment. All 
purchase orders are to reference this information. 

 
Part Number: MP7650 Relay Interface Board Replacement Kit 

- Qty 1 MP7650 Relay Interface Board 
- Qty 1 MP7650 Controller to Relay Interface Board Ribbon Cable 
- *Plug-in auxiliary relays are industry-standard components that can be easily sourced from local or online electrical 

wholesalers and, therefore, are not included in the kit. The part number is located on the relay's side.  
 
 
We thank you for being a Lake Shore Electric customer and apologize for any inconvenience the MP7650 migration to "legacy" 
status may have caused. With our expansive product offerings and solution-focused support team, we are confident that we can 
solve your current and future application needs. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Vrotsos 
Director: Sales Growth 


